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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 
In the Matter of an Investigation of    ) 

Missouri-American Water Company with   )  File No. WO-2017-0012 

Respect to Certain Issues Disclosed During   ) 

the Recent Rate Case.     )  

 

 

REQUEST TO PROVIDE RESPONSE 

TO STAFF’S FINAL REPORT  
 

 COMES NOW Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC) and, as its Request to 

Provide Response to Staff’s Final Report, states as follows to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (Commission): 

1. On July 12, 2016, the Commission issued its Order Opening an Investigation, 

which created this file. 

2. On March 30, 2017, the Staff of the Commission (Staff) filed its Final Report.  

The Commission has stated: 

This is only a fact-finding investigation and is not a contested case. The 

Commission will not take any action regarding Missouri-American’s practices 

within the confines of this investigation. 

 

3. To that end, MAWC believes it would be helpful for it to provide a response to 

Staff’s Final Report and requests that it be allowed the opportunity to provide a response by 

April 24, 2017. 

4. Counsel for MAWC has spoken to counsel for both Staff and the office of the 

Public Counsel and they have indicated that they have no objection to this request. 

WHEREFORE, MAWC requests the Commission provide it the opportunity to respond  
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to Staff’s Final Report by April 24, 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

__ _________ 

Dean L. Cooper  Mo. Bar 36592 

BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 

312 East Capitol Avenue 

P.O. Box 456 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0456 

Telephone: (573) 635-7166 

Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 

dcooper@brydonlaw.com  

 

Timothy W. Luft, MBE #40506 

      Corporate Counsel 

 MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY 

      727 Craig Road 

      St. Louis, MO  63141 

      (314) 996-2279 telephone 

      (314) 997-2451 facsimile 

      timothy.luft@amwater.com 

ATTORNEYS FOR MISSOURI-AMERICAN 

WATER COMPANY 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic mail on April 7, 2017, to the following: 

 

General Counsel’s Office   Office of the Public Counsel  

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@ded.mo.gov 

jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov   ryan.smith@ded.mo.gov  

 

 

 

 

 


